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           July 29, 2018 

Mrs. Wendy Dressekie-Gordon 
President 
Marshalling Club of Jamaica 
 
Dear Mrs. Dressekie-Gordon, 
 
The JMMC Competition Committee has received and reviewed the Chief Steward’s Report of the 
Caribbean Motor Racing Championship held at Jamwest Speedway on May 12 & 13, 2018. 
 
We note the following communicated by the Chief Steward. 
 

  A noted variance in the use of the green “start” lights, resulting in inconsistent starts. Race #3 
was noted to receive the green lights when the front row was almost under the lights 
themselves.  

 A marshal located within the Corner 2 station was noted to be using a “professional type” 
camera during live racing. Marshals should give active racing 100% of their attention. 

 Some Judge of Fact report sheets for the Finish Line were incomplete; race numbers missing 
etc. 

 Some Incident Forms were incomplete. It was also noted that some incidents may not have 
been reported. 

 
The JMMC CS provides this information for guidance purposes only; this is not a rebuke of the MCJ or 
its services at the event. Overall, the services of the MCJ were found to be at your usual high standard. 
 
We trust you will be guided accordingly. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Chairman 
 

 


